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Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 

Brgy. Tibig, Lipa City Batangas•HLURB Reg. No. 15447•TIN No. 420-931-299-000 

Official Website: https://camellalipahoa.com•Contact No.: +639171364374• 

Email: hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com 

CONTACT US:  

**BILLING CONCERN – Email: camellalipahoa@yahoo.com.ph; camellahoa2021@gmail.com; **ENGINEER CONCERN – Email: camhoa.engineer421@gmail.com  

FB Messenger: Camella Lipa Hoai • FB Page: Camella Lipa Homeowner’s Association, Inc.-Official 

 

CIRCULAR 2025 – 0933 
 

 
Date : September 19, 2025 
To : Our Valued Residents 
From : HOA Office 
Re : Invitation To Participate in the Fiesta Bazaar 
 
In celebration of the Feast of Saint Therese of the Child Jesus, the Camella Lipa Homeowners’ 
Association, Inc. will be holding a Fiesta Bazaar from September 20, 2025 to October 1, 2025, 
from 10:00 A.M. to 9:00 P.M., at the Camella Lipa Clubhouse. 
 
As part of the preparations, we are pleased to invite interested stall owners to join us and 
showcase their goods during this community event. This opportunity is open exclusively to 
residents of Camella Lipa. 
 
Registration is now open at the HOA Office. 
 
Guidelines for Stall Owners: 

• Registration Fee: ₱400.00 per stall 
• Eligibility: Open to all residents of Camella Lipa 
• Permitted Items: Food, refreshments, clothing, toys, and other similar goods 
• Prohibited Items: Dangerous drugs, ammunition, and other restricted products 
• Materials & Equipment: Stall owners must bring their own tables, business materials, 

and necessary equipment 
• Electricity: Use of clubhouse electricity will NOT be permitted 
• Cleanliness: Each stall owner must maintain cleanliness in their assigned area and 

ensure proper clean-up after use 
• Health & Safety: Compliance with health and safety protocols is required for the welfare 

of all participants and customers 
 

We encourage you to take part in this festive activity as we promote camaraderie, celebrate 
our patron feast, and support our fellow homeowners’ enterprises. 
 
For inquiries and registration, kindly visit the HOA Office during office hours. 
 
Thank you, and we look forward to your participation! 
 
 
Signed by:  
 
 
 
 

Christopher Lloyd O. Castillo  
CLHOAI- BOD President 
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